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1. Hemorrhage is the leading cause of 
preventable death in the trauma patient. 

a. True 
b. False 

2. Your patient has a pulse of 130 bpm, is 
hypotensive, and has respirations of 32 per 
minute.  Per ATLS guidelines, you would 
classify this patient as a _____ trauma? 

a. Class I 
b. Class II 
c. Class III 
d. Class IV 

3. If using Quick Clot combat gauze on a 
bleeding wound, you should pack the entire 
dressing and apply direct pressure for how 
long once the wound is packed? 

a. 1 – 2 minutes 
b. 2 – 3 minutes 
c. 3 – 4 minutes 
d. 4 – 5 minutes 

4. After applying a Quick Clot gauze, the 
patient’s wound continues to bleed.  You 
should remove the entire dressing and re-
pack with a new Quick Clot gauze. 

a. True 
b. False 

5. Guidelines suggest that if a patient has 
penetrating trauma and has undergone 15 
minutes of CPR with no return of cardiac 
activity, then a resuscitative thoracotomy 
would not be of benefit. 

a. True 
b. False 

6. Guidelines suggest that in cases of patients 
with blunt for trauma and pre-hospital 
cardiac arrest, resuscitative thoracotomy is 
always indicated in the Emergency 
Department. 

a. True 
b. False 

7. REBOA is an in-hospital emergency 
procedure that uses an intra-aortic balloon 
catheter to help control bleeding in a 
trauma patient.  

a. True 
b. False 
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